From: Brennan Dwyer

To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Brennan Dwyer (Durham Town Resident)
Date: Tuesday, April 06, 2021 4:37:35 PM

Dear Durham Planning Board,

I personally think that there needs to be a compromise between the developers and the
Durham residents, because if the Durham resident's aren't satisfied, then that may be bad for
the long term.

Perhaps one compromise is to have some of the extra parking be built under the new student
housing (under the building as like a mini parking garage for the students) so that there
aren't too many trees cut back.

Also a compromise of having an unbiased section in the Durham newsletter discussing what is
happening regarding the possible new developments.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully,
Brennan Dwyer
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